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DIRECTORATE OF HEALTH SERVICES, ORISSA 

STATE DRUG MANAGEMENT UNIT 

IN FRONT OF RAM MANDIR, CONVENT SQUARE, BHUBANESWAR-1 

Tel / Fax : 0674 – 2380750, 2380749      e-mail – sdmuorissa@yahoo.co.in  
 

Letter No. __________________________     Dated ______________ 

         SDMU – II – 01/2010 

 

ADDENDUM TO TENDER CALL NOTICE ON PROCUREMENT OF LLIN (SINGLE)-

Bid Ref. No. SDMU / 2010 – 2011-LLIN-001 

 

It is clarified that the valid certificate from Central Insecticide Board, Government of 

India will be mandatory for participating in the tender for LLIN.  

 

The unit pack will be 50 LLIN in one pack instead of 25 LLIN mentioned in the page No. 

21 of the tender. 

 

The Prospective tenderer has to provide three (3) samples of LLIN from 3.5.2010 to 

5.5.2010 (11 AM to 4 PM). 

 

All the other terms and conditions remain the same.  

 

 

 

 

 
             Jt. Director of Health Services [SDMU]. 

 

Memo No.__________ Dated _____________ 

 Copy forwarded to System Analyst, (NRHM), Health & F.W. Department, Govt. 

of Orissa, Bhubaneswar for information and necessary action with reference to this 

Directorate Memo No. 1525 dt.22.03.2010. 

He is requested to take necessary steps for publishing the Addendum in the Orissa 

Govt. Website before 21.04.2010 under intimation to the Jt. Director, State Drug 

Management Unit, Orissa, Bhubaneswar. A soft copy of the Addendum is attached 

herewith for needful.  

 

 

 

                                                                               Jt. Director of Health Services [SDMU]. 

 

 

 

 Copy to all Notice Boards. 
 


